SAN JUAN DIEGO
ROMAN CATHOLIC MISSION

July 5, 2024

Clint Mack

Town Manager
Town of Robbins
101 N. Middleton St.
Robbins NC 27325

Dear Clint,

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for all the support that you have presented to our
community.

We want your permission for to have a “Horse Parade” (as in the Farmer’s Day”) but we want to
start in S. E. Broad St. (Store La Providencia) then making a right in N. Rockingham St., and then
turn right to N. W. Broad St. and then turn left in Middleton St., then turn left to 705 Hwy., making
a left in E. Virginia Ave., then to turn left in Kennedy St., and to finish in S. E. Broad St., where
we will start (You can see on the attached map). This would be on Saturday, September 14", 2024,
beginning at 11:30 am. and ending at 1:00 pm.

In Our Church we will have a familiar party “Hispanic Heritage Festival”. (We will clean up what
this parade leaves with the horses).

Obviously, you are more than welcome to come and join us at this event.
If you have any questions, or any requirements please feel free to contact me at (910) 690-9288 or

fr.javier.castrejon@raldioc.org.

Sincerely,

astrejon, JCL. JV.
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